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2nd  June 

 

Dear Parent 

 

Following the Government’s announcement that pupils from the year groups EYFS, Y1 and 

Y6 can return to school from the 1st of June or when the school deems it safe for pupils to 

return, we are writing to you to inform you as to how this may affect the issuing of vouchers 

to FSM children. 

Vouchers are currently distributed to all parents who have children eligible for FSMs at a 

value of £15 a week or £3 a day, which can be redeemed at supermarkets as a replacement 

for the meal that the pupil would have received had they attended school. 

Now that pupils will be able to return to school including those who are eligible for FSMs, we 

will be providing pupils a meal each day should they not bring their own packed lunch. As 

such, for those pupils who were previously receiving vouchers whilst their child was not at 

school, we have needed to make a decision as to what circumstances we would continue to 

issue these vouchers to parents/carers should their child attend school. 

With this in mind the decision has been made by the School and The Trust, that FSM pupils 

will receive or not receive vouchers in the below circumstances: 

 

 Child attends 3 days or more at school per week, no voucher issued 

 Child attends less than 3 days at school per week, voucher issued 

 

The school will use data taken from their MIS system to identify a child’s attendance and 

update the list of those eligible for a vouchers based on the above. 

Thank you for your continued support during this difficult time, we will continue to review the 

situation over the next few months to ensure that all pupils are appropriately catered for. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr J.Raw 

 

 
 


